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College of Biological and 
Physical Sciences met to undertake a mid-term review of the College Performance Contract on 
Wednesday, February 5,2015. 

Prof. Bernard Aduda, Principal of the College, urged members of staff to strive to meet their 
section targets prior to the financial year end, June 30, 2015. 
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He also urged the sections to increase publications and submit them to the Principal's office for 
documentation. 

Heads of Sections, administrators, College registrar were among those who attended the meeting. 

 



 

 
Head of sections, head of departments, administrative staff during the CMB meeting 



 

College Management Board Meeting held on 04-Feb-2015 



 

Dr. Francis Nyongesa (front left), Dr. George Obiero,Director Center for Biotechnology and 
Bioinformatics and Dr. Christopher Nyamai,Ag. Dean School of Physical Sciences 



 

College Management Board Meeting held on 04-Feb-2015 



 

Mr. Mbali, Registrar, Prof. Aduda, Principal CBPS,center, Prof. Okelo during CMB Meeting 
held on 04-Feb-201 

 


